
2021 South Coast Running Club Annual Membership Meeting  
December 18, 2021 

Current Club Status:  

157 Members.  2020 had 183 members.   

Please renew memberships! 

2022 events posted on South Coast Running Club website (www.SouthCoastRunningClub.org)!  Help us 

stay organized by registering online. 

 

2021 Donations: 
Bullard’s:  Bandon Cross Country $378.32 

Circle the Bay:  North Bend Cross Country $886.40 

Jennifer Turman Scholarship:  Recipient Celeste Sinko $1000  

Sunset Trail Run:  Pacific Pregnancy Center $1,448.26 

Roseburg to Coos Bay Relay: Camp Millennium $900 

Total - $4,612.98 

 

We raised $1,194.28 at Jennifer’s Catching Slough for the scholarship. 

 

2022 focus: 
• Event improvement, marketing and equipment. 

• New finish line clock. 

 

Current Board Members and Race Directors: 
• Amarissa Wooden, President 

• Patrick Bringardner, Vice President 

• Carol Aron, Secretary and website 

manager 

• Colleen Holland, Treasurer 

• Kent Sharman, Member-at-large (re-

elect), Race Director 

• Patrick Myers, Member-at-large (re-

elect), Race Director 

• Gene Wooden, Member-at-large 

• Todd Landsberg, Race Director 

• Ellen Kramer, Member-at-large 

• Lawrence Cheal, Race Director 

• Chris Amaral, Race Director 

 

 

 

 

Kent Sharman and Patrick Myers were re-elected. 
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